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Elsen, Nikki

From: Goggin, Erin
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 9:48 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: FW: Rivercrest community 

Can you add this to legistar as per her request. 
 
Erin 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: GMAIL <theresamoore4345@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 6:34 AM 
To: Goggin, Erin <goggine@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Rivercrest community  
 
[You don't oŌen get email from theresamoore4345@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Hi Erin! My name is Theresa Moore and I was at the meeƟng last night. I have been going to all of these meeƟngs 
regarding the Rivercrest community, as my daughter and granddaughter are being affected by this. They reside in 4801 
Rivercrest Drive. I have been struck by the obvious lack of communicaƟon between the park owners and the city,  due to 
a deep conflict between the two. I am hoping that this can somehow be set aside, and decisions be made in the best 
interests of these low and fixed income families. They are just trying to live in peace and do the best they can in this 
situaƟon, that is no fault of their own. It is draining them with fear and worry hanging over them every day that this 
conƟnues on, and is affecƟng their health and well-being. We were instructed to cut our speeches short last night, so I 
didn’t menƟon the idea of the city using the west side of the canal for access to the do their maintenance and repairs. 
There is a wide open park, that is barely used, and would be easier to access from city roads, rather than driving through 
a long narrow mobile home court road, filled with liƩle children. Could MaƩ Gallagher please consider this as an opƟon 
and alternaƟve to tearing down the mobile home park, and 6 families lives, for use as a job site. I am very Ɵred of the 
fact that everyone is looking at this situaƟon from a business point of view and so narrow minded, rather than the affect 
it is having on the families who reside there. Can you please pass this on to other city council members? My husband and 
ChrisƟna LaBeff’s father served on city council and county board 25 years ago and he always put the best interest of the 
people at the center of his decisions, and I can see that you do the same, and that is why I am reaching out to you. Thank 
you very much for caring and serving. Unfortunately, I am not geƫng the same feeling from Mark Neuman, which is the 
other reason I am wriƟng to you. 


